
 

 

【Important Notice】Change of day-end settlement time of Futures Trading System 

 

Thank you for trading with Southwest Securities (“SWSI”). 

Please be informed that starting from 1/8/2018, the day-end settlement time of our futures 

trading system will be changed from 6am to 12pm, and trade record of your account will be 

updated afterwards, at 1pm. Therefore, your trade records in the previous trading day would still 

be displayed on the futures trading platform before the day-end settlement process is completed. 

Should you have any queries, please feel free to contact your Account Executive or our Customer 

Services Hotline at (852) 2238-9238. 

 


